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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Byrnes 
Mark Your Calendar 

 

 
 

April 1 
4:00-8:00 pm – PTO Fundraiser 
Panera Bread-Jonestown Road 

 
April 5 

8:30 am – School Mass 
 

April 6 
8:30-12:00 pm – First Holy 

Communion Retreat 
 

April 8-12 
ITBS Testing – Grades 3-8 

 
April 10 

Sub Sale Order Forms Due 
 

April 11 
3:00-6:00 pm – PTO Easter 
Candy Sale Pick Up; Library 

 
April 12 

8:30 am – School Mass 
 

April 18 
11:30 am - Early Dismissal 

11:30 am-12:00 pm – Sub Sale 
and Spirit Wear Pick Up 

 
April 19-22 

NO SCHOOL – Easter Vacation 
 

April 22 
3:00-8:00 pm – Get Air 

Fundraiser 
 

April 23 
School Resumes  

 
April 26  

8:30 am – School Mass 
 

April 30 
Diocesan School Visit 

 
 
 

Dear Families,  

May God give you His peace! 

It is with great joy that we reflect upon the gift of the Sacrament of Confirmation which was 

received this past Monday by our Eighth Graders.  We pray that these young people will always 

feel as close to our God as they do this week. They have prepared to receive this sacrament 

formally for the past two years in Religion Class, learning more deeply of the Holy Spirit’s action 

in our lives as Catholics. We are certain that the Holy Spirit's gifts of Wisdom, Understanding, 

Counsel, Fortitude, Piety, Knowledge, and Fear of the Lord have come to our Confirmands.  We 

believe that we will see these gifts bear fruit in their daily actions. The young people who have 

studied the Sacrament of Confirmation this year are:   

 Makayla A., Natalie B., John B., Grace B., Molly B., Nicolas C., Kaylee C., Peyton C., Jerome F., Joy 

F., Ava G., Joseph H., Kaci H., Zachary H., Jacob H., John H., Lianna H., Lindsey H., Ellen J., Lauren 

L., Payton L., Credo M., Gloria M., Mackenzie M., Grace M., Kayla M., Cecilia N., Lindy N., Nancy 

N., Veronica N., Gavin P., Chloe P., Adriana R., Tyler S., Ada S., Mikayla S., Gabriel S., Brian S., Ian 

T., Tamas T., and Kaylee V.  Congratulations to these students, their families, and their teachers! 

As we continue in the month of April, we know that many other happy occasions are planned. 

Spring means Field Trips, and I offer my thanks in advance to all those brave souls who volunteer 

to chaperone our children on their adventures!  Easter vacation is also a delightful time—let me 

remind you that we will have a full day of school on Wednesday, April 17th, with a half day on 

Holy Thursday, April 18th.  School resumes after Easter on Tuesday, April 23rd.   Spring also means 

many uniform components have become outgrown. If your student’s slacks, jumper, skort or 

skirt has become short, please check with our uniform exchange or order new pieces from Flynn 

& O’Hara. I quote specifically from our Student Handbook: Gym shorts are to reach the knee, and 

jumpers/skirts/skorts are to be no more than 2 inches above the knee.  Please check your 

student’s uniform pieces carefully. Thank you! 

May God bless you and your families, 

Mrs. Patricia A. Byrnes 

Interim Principal   

 
PTO Sub Sale: 

Make Easter break a breeze & support the SCLS PTO & the  

Spring Musical (A portion of the proceeds from the sub sale will offset the cost of 

the spring musical) by ordering delicious R&K Subs or Pretzel sandwiches for the 

whole family. Payment due in the form of one check made out to SCLS PTO with 

order form (attached at end of newsletter).  Orders are due April 10th! 

**Please include a cell phone number on the order form where you can be reached 

the morning of pick up! ** 

Order pick up: April 18th: 11:30am-NOON in the back-parking lot. (Holy Thursday, 

half-day of school) 

Our Goal is to sell 500 Subs! 

Homeroom that has the most student participation (by percentage) will receive a 

special treat! 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

  

  

 

 
 

A Note from the SCLS PTO President, Erin Henderson 

Happy Spring, SCLS Families! 

First off, a HUGE THANK YOU to everyone who participated in 

the PTO Varsity Basketball Players vs. Teachers/ Coaches game 

on March 4. We had a great turnout of both players and fans, 

and we were able to raise $650 which was donated to the SCLS 

mini-THON. Not bad for 2 hours work! 

There are a lot of fundraisers happening this month. If you 

ordered Easter Candy from the Gertrude Hawk sale, don’t forget 

to mark your calendars for Thursday, April 11 from 3:00-6:00 for 

pick-up in the Library. We have Panera (Jonestown Road location) 

scheduled for Monday, April 1 from 4:00-8:00, and Get Air on 

Monday, April 22 from 3:00-8:00. And don’t forget that if you 

bring the coupon to Franco’s Pizzeria, we will receive 10% back – 

and that fundraiser is 5 days a week, any time of day through 

Easter! This is a great opportunity for easy, convenient meals… 

especially on Friday’s during Lent when you are looking for some 

meat-free options! 

Be sure to order from our Spring Sub Sale as well. We are 

partnering with the musical and sharing the proceeds. Also, our 

Spring Spirit Wear Sale is now live! We added some new items 

for Spring, as well as everything that was offered in the Fall. This 

is the last sale for this school year, so don’t miss out on your 

chance to show your school spirit. Pick-up for subs and Spirit 

Wear is Thursday, April 18 at dismissal (11:30-12:00), so this is 

also a great time to get some items to fill your Easter baskets 

(and have at least one easy meal during a busy weekend)! 

On behalf of the PTO Board, we wish all our SCLS families a 

Happy Easter! 

Erin Henderson 
PTO president 

 

 
PTO Executive Board 

 
Father Neil Sullivan 

Pastor 
 

Patricia A. Byrnes 
Interim Principal 

 
Erin Henderson 

President 
 

Katie Sullivan 
Vice President 

 
Angela Dawson 

Treasurer 
 

Danielle Harper 
Secretary 

Happy 

Birthday! 

April 5 – Erin Henderson 

April 19 – Lindsey Jacob 

April 21 – Michael Feher 

April 28 – Samantha Slonac 

 

 

Class Mass 

Schedule 
SCLS students celebrate Mass 

at 8:30 am 

 
April 5 – 3L 
 
April 12 – 8C 
 
April 26 – 2C 
 
May 3 – 2L 
 
May 10 – 1C 
 
May 17 – 8L - May 
Crowning 
 
May 24 – 1L 
 
May 30 – Faculty (9:00 
am) 
 
June 6 – All Grades (9:00 
am)  

 
Everyone is welcome to 

attend. 

 

The schedule is tentative and 

is subject to change 

 

 

2019 BOX TOP TEAM CHALLENGE! 

Starting in February, we’re splitting the school into 3 Box  
Top Challenge Teams to see which team can collect  
the MOST Box Tops by May 15th. 
 
Team BLUE (Preschool, Kindergarten, Grades 1 and 2) 
Team WHITE (Grades 3, 4, and 5) 
Team GOLD (Grades 6, 7, and 8) 

The prize for the winning team is an outdoor celebration, with frozen treats for the whole 
team!  More information will be sent home soon, including a Team Challenge collection sheet 
for the Box Tops.  The more Box Tops we collect, the more money we earn for the whole 
school, so THANK YOU for your contributions!  Box Tops can be sent on the sheet or in 
baggies CLEARLY LABELED with your child’s name and grade to be counted towards their 
Team Total.  

Good luck to everyone, and if you have any questions (or want to be involved in the Box Top 
collection program!) please contact KC Torta, call or text 724.272.7375.    

 



It’s back……Franco’s fundraiser for 

ALL of LENT!!! 

Every day, starting Ash Wednesday and 

ending at Easter, SCLS gets 10% of all 

sales!   Great location...close to 

school...stop in for lunch or dinner or 

pick up “to go” for those busy nights or 

weekends! Share this fundraiser with all 

your family and friends!!!!! 

NOTE:  Patrons need to present a flyer at 

time of order (flyer attached to end of 

newsletter!)  

April 1   
4:00 – 8:00 pm  

5125 Jonestown Road 

Family restaurant and retail nights provide an 

opportunity for you to spend an evening sharing 

dinner with your family and friends while supporting 

SCLS PTO. Each establishment will donate a portion 

of your total bill to SLCS. Please join your SCLS 

friends and family! 

 



 

 
  

 
 

BRAND NEW ITEMS FOR SPRING INCLUDING: 
POLOS 

TRACK PANTS & TRACK JACKETS 

& A FULL ZIP HOODIE! 

FALL ITEMS ARE ALSO BACK 
& 

Most items are FULLY CUSTOMIZABLE 
STORE IS ONLY OPEN FOR A LIMITED TIME! 

ORDER YOUR ITEMS ONLINE USING THE LINK BELOW UNTIL APRIL 

9TH  AT 11:59PM 
ONCE THE ONLINE STORE CLOSES, IT WILL NOT RE-OPEN THIS SCHOOL YEAR! 

https://stcatherinespto19.itemorder.com/sale 

PICK UP FOR ALL ONLINE ORDERS: 
APRIL 18TH (early dismissal) 11:30-NOON IN THE BACK-PARKING LOT 

Questions about the store? E-mail: steve.hallman@shenknet.com 





 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Box Tops for Education 
 

Clip the Box Tops from various products and send them into school. The 

PTO gets 10 cents for each box top submitted.  Watch for contests with 

prizes throughout the year.  The PTO raised almost $1,300 last year from 

collection of box tops. 

 

DO YOU SHOP ONLINE? Go to – 

www.goodshop.com. Enter “Saint 

Catherine Laboure School”; click 

‘verify’. Search for the name of the 

company you want to shop. ‘Click’ 

on the name of the company and 

you’ll go to their website. Start 

shopping! Hundreds of Companies!!!  

Anywhere from 1% to 37% of your 

total purchase will be donated to 

SCLS! IT’S THAT EASY!!!  

Shop all year and earn money for 

our school! 

 

United Way 
 

Did you know that your United 

Way donation can be designated to  

St. Catherine Laboure School?  

Please enter the code number 

246052 on your United Way 

campaign form. 

 

 

 

Red Robin            

Royalty Program 

Help our school raise money 

all year long with Burgers 

for Better Schools™! It’s free 

to join and easy to 

participate. All you have to 

do is become a Red Robin 

Royalty member, select our 

school, and Red Robin will 

donate 1% of all purchases 

you make at participating 

locations. Learn more at 

redrobin.com/betterschools. 

 

Community Service Project 

The PTO is collecting pop tabs off soda cans to donate to Ronald McDonald house. They use the monies 

collected to help the families of sick children being treated at the Milton S. Hershey Medical Center. You may 

continue to send them to school. 

The classroom who collects the most tabs will win a prize!!! 

 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the 

newsletter, please email information to d_mehalick@hotmail.com 

 

The PTO is no longer collecting Coke Rewards, Moo       

Caps, Campbell Soup Labels or Ink Cartridges.                       

Please do NOT send these items into school.  Thank you! 

 


